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Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 St Bede’s Visit

On Tuesday 20" May, Year 6 will be visiting St Bede’s Church in Newsham to learn more about their
current RE unit: What kind of king was Jesus?

Father lan and Father James (one of our school governors) will be providing the pupils with a tour of the
church, a brief overview of their role within Newsham and how they support the most vulnerable within
our community. It will provide the pupils with an excellent insight into the charaitable work the church
does and will reflect the work we have done in school regarding one of our school values: Empathy.

Mr Hutton and Mrs Sawyer will be walking the pupils to and from the church and it will happen in our
afternoon session.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely

hE

Mr T Hutton
Deputy Head Teacher - Year 6 Teacher
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